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It is absolutely vital for the right thing to be done here. The retail investor has never been able to have a fair process
and the process of Naked Shorts, FTD and the lack of action taken is hurting the entire market. This is something
that needs to be addressed immediately and those not playing fair (Hedge Fund Managers) should be forced to cover
their positions.

Thank you,

Mario



